
         

     

 

Pantry Progress 

Right now we’re using about 176 

square feet of floor space. Thanks to 

many of our church members, we will 

be able to expand our pantry’s space 

and outreach in the near future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

  

Testimonials 

Testimonials 

“I love everything about the pantry; 
the service, the attitude…I’ve always 
been treated very fair, I always feel 
welcome. Everything’s beautiful. I 
wish a lot of people knew more about 
this place. [Others] don’t do what you 
do. I really appreciate it.” 

Tonnette W., South Baltimore, MD 

 

“I think the pantry is a good idea for 
you to come and get food for you and 
your family. Thank God. [You] made 
me feel real welcome. Other places I 
have gone to don’t make me feel as 
comfortable. Thank you, Jesus.” 

Jaclyn H., Baltimore, MD 

New Additions 

We are now offering fresh produce 
to our clients when it is available. 

People Served 

1st Quarter: 307 

2nd Quarter: 410  

Current/Upcoming Events 

- “Laps for Jesus” – June 26 

- Community Car Wash/Bake Sale 

July 10 
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- Cut for Hunger: Date Pending, 

sponsored by Community Kutz 

Barbershop 

- Community Fresh Produce Give-

Away, July 16, 2010 

- Block Party: September 11, 2010 

3:00 p.m.-6:00 p.m. at Evergreen 

AME, Old Frederick Road 

 Partners 

Faith Tabernacle Church 

Maryland Food Bank 

Baltimore Department of Social 

Services 

Community Kutz Barbershop 

Lansdowne Elementary/Middle 

School 

Diakon Kathryn’s Kloset 

New Partners 

Saint Vincent de Paul of Baltimore 

United States Department of 

Agriculture 

Lonnie Harvey, Jr. Foundation 

Ample Harvest.org Campaign 

 

 

Thanks/Recognition 

Thanks to all the clients who willingly 

gave their testimonials of how Fishes 

and Loaves Pantry has blessed them. 

We would like to thank all of our 

partners for their continual support 

of our mission to give the people of 

southwest Baltimore what they need. 

We would also like to thank the 

members of Faith Tabernacle Church 

for their contributions to our work, 

and for the time, heart, and effort 

they dedicated to helping our pantry 

expand and grow. 

A Message From The Director 

Our goal at Fishes and Loaves Pantry 

is to collaborate with other 

organizations to be a resource and to 

lend a hand to everyone who needs it 

in this region, so that no one ever 

goes hungry or suffers for lack of 

proper resources.  

- Andre Samuel, Pantry Director 

 


